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Dear Town & Community Councils
Identifying Historic Assets of Special Local Interest

| am writing to let you know about an interesting project that we are launching early in the New Year:- Identifying
Historic Assets of Special Local Interest. You may be aware that the current Conwy Local Development Plan contains
a policy named “Buildings and Structures of Local Importance (policy CTH/3)". This policy seeks to offer some
protection to locally important buildings and structures that aren’t categorised as Listed Buildings. In preparation
for the Revised Local Development Plan, we are seeking to formulate a list of such buildings that is ready to hand
when planning applications are received. For this, we would be extremely grateful of Town and Community
Councils’ input, expertise and knowledge of your local areas and readiness to engage with your local communities to
put forward nominations to go onto this “local list.”

We will be writing to all Conwy Town and Community Councils and Conservation Interest Groups early in the New
Year to invite nominations of such buildings and structures. We will provide some criteria via an online web-form so
you can assess any hominations and then submit them to us over the internet (paper forms will also be available if
preferred.) For this exercise to run as smoothly as possible, and to capture input from local residents, we envisage
that members of the public will channel nominations via the their local Town or Community Council.

As some Town and Community Councils have areas that partly fall within the Eryri National Park, we will only be
asking these Councils for nominations of buildings and structures that are situated within the Conwy local planning
authority area (outside the National Park boundary).

| hope this sounds like a sensible and workable approach. In terms of time frames we will be allowing around three
months to receive your nominations from the date our letter is emailed out to you (this will be in January). However
if you have any problems, queries or concerns please do get in touch to discuss.

Thank you for your co-operation,

Yours faithfully

James Harland | Rheolwr Polisi Cynllunio Strategol / Strategic Planning Policy Manager
Gwasanaethau Rheoleiddio a Thai/Regulatory and Housing Services

Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol CONWY County Borough Council
Ffon/Tel: 01492 575180 Ebost/Email: james.harland@conwy.gov.uk

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg fel ei gilydd. Ni fydd gohebiaeth yn yr un iaith na’r llall yn
arwain at unrhyw oedi.

Mae'r neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw ymgysylitiadau yn gyfrinachol, ac wedi eu bwriadu ar gyfer yr un sy'n cael ei
h/enwi yn unig. Gallent gynnwys gwybodaeth freintiedig. Ar gyfer yr amodau llawn ynglyn a chynnwys a defnyddio’r
neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw atodiadau, gweler https://www.conwy.gov.uk/ebost_ymwadiad

We welcome correspondence in both Welsh and English. We will respond to correspondence in either language
without delay.

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended for the named recipient only. The content may
contain privileged information. For full conditions in relation to content and use of this e-mail message and any
attachments, please refer to https://www.conwy.gov.uk/email_disclaimer

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters,
click here to report it.



